
Starting at age 25, all women and transgender/non-binary individuals 
with a cervix who are or have ever engaged in sexual touching,

should have a Pap test every three years.

Physician and Self-Referral Accepted
Female-only Health Care Providers

Scarborough Pap Clinic
3000 Lawrence Ave. East., 

Scarborough
Tel: 416-431-8224
Fax: 416-439-8625

Scarborough Pap Clinic
Don't put your Pap test off any longer, 

find cancer before it starts.


